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Dear Mr Henry, 

Please find attached notification for your attention. 

Kind regards, 

GRAl N NE OG LESBY, 
PROGRAMME OFFICER, 
ENVIRONMENTAL LICENSING PROGRAMME, 
OFFICE OF ENVIRONMENAL SUSTAINABILITY, 
EPA, 
JOHNSTOWN CASTLE ESTATE, 
CO. WEXFORD 
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Mr Richard Henry 
Head of Legal and Corporate Afl’ars 
For and on behalf of Starrus Em Holdings Limited 
Ballymount Road Upper 
Dublin 24 
D24 E097 

By email only to Richard.Hq@,m eenstar.ie 
David.Naughton@grmtarreenstar.ie 

13 June2018 

Re: Application for Transfer of IE Licenses in respect of Nurendale for facilities 
located at: Rathdrinagh, Beauparc, Navan, County Meath - WO140-04 

Ballymount Cross, Tallaght, Dublin 24 - WOO39-02 
Cappagh Road, Finglas, Dublin 1 I - WO261-02 

Dear Mr Henry, 

I refa to your letter received by the Agency on 1 June 2018 and to your request that 
this information be kept “private and confidential” by the Agency. 

The Decision of the Director is that the infomation is deemed confidential and 
accordingly, the information will be kept securely at the Agency’s headquarters until a 
final decision issues on the transfer application. The idormation will not be placed on 
public file. 

Yows sincerely, 

Griinne Oglesby 
Programme Officer 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability 

CC: Mr David Naughton, Nurendale, Rathdrinagh, Beauparc, Navan, County Meath. 


